
 
 
 
Event Booking Policy 
Event Tickets: Cancellation and Refund Policy  

 

Throughout the year, we aim to deliver an exciting programme of networking, 
educational and social events for members of the Culford School Community. 

Tickets purchased for Culford Foundation Events are limited and where a guest is 
subsequently unable to attend a ticketed event, the following refund policy will apply:   

• Cancellation up to two weeks before the event: 50% 

• Cancellation within 48 hours of event: no refund 

In all cases, it would be greatly appreciated if guests would consider donating the 
ticket price to the Foundation Fund in lieu of a refund. 

Culford School reserves the right to cancel an event or any associated function at its 
sole discretion. In the event of such a full refund will be made. Culford School expressly 
excludes any liability for any direct or indirect losses or damages arising as a result of 
such cancellation and will not, for example, be responsible for any travel or 
accommodation costs incurred. 

In the event of cancellation, Culford School will use reasonable endeavours to alert 
those who have booked to attend an event and details of any cancellation will be 
posted on the alumni website. Attendees are responsible for checking this information 
prior to the event. 
 
If you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Foundation Office 
on 01284 385310 or email foundation@culford.co.uk 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your guests 
 
 


